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SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

                             GENERAL NOTICE 15 of 2020 

REF: 7/5/4 20 November 2020 

 
NOTICE TO:  
1. All registered child and youth care workers, auxiliary child and youth care workers and student child and youth 

care workers; 

2. Employers of child and youth care workers; and  

3. Higher education training institutions and other training providers 

VIRTUAL ROADSHOW FOR KWAZULU NATAL CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS 

1. The Professional Board for Child and Youth Care (PBCYC) has resolved during its 41st meeting to 
host a virtual road show where pertinent matters affecting child and youth care workers will be 
thoroughly discussed. 

2. The road show is aimed at updating the child and youth care sector about the work that has been 
completed by the Professional Board since 2016 and to once more educate the sector about the 
mandate of Council and the Professional Boards pertaining to registration; education, training and 
development and professional conduct and how it impacts child and youth care workers.  

3. The virtual road show is targeting an attendance of not more than 230 delegates. The Professional 
Board will re-schedule another information session for other provinces at a later stage.  

4. The details of the virtual road show are as follows:  
Province: KwaZulu Natal 
Date: 3 December 2020  

      Time: 8h00 – 10h00 
4.1 All organisations, departments and individuals (practising and unemployed child and youth care 

workers) in Kwa-Zulu Natal are invited to submit their email addresses so as to receive the MS 
Teams link for joining the road show. It is advisable that organisations organise themselves into 
groups and send only one email address for joining the virtual road show.  

4.2 Email addresses can be sent through to the  PBCYC secretary at MolebohengM@sacssp.co.za. 
 
 
Your cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated. 
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